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Dear Greg, John, and the Board of Education:

Thank you for recognizing my dedication and expertise in regards to the Preschool Program and the PEA Application last
night, during the public budget presentation.  I continue to designate the time it requires to ensure a quality program to the
Town of High Bridge and to our School Community. 

The High Bridge Community's parents of our Tiny Toppers appreciate the opportunity for a Free Public Preschool,
especially now during this unprecedented time of their own future employment/income.

On behalf of myself, the ECAC, and all the educational professionals involved with the Preschool, we thank you for your
continued support!

Sincerely, 
Lisa M Fallon
Director of Special Services and Preschool


